Diocesan Offices Clayton House Walker Office Park Blackburn BB1 2QE



Tel (01254) 503400

10th April 2018

Dear Alison, Staff, Governors and Pupils,

Huge congratulations!

The outstanding outcome of your SIAMS inspection last term is well deserved. Thank you for all your hard work and dedication to Christian education. I hope that you celebrated in style. You have met the challenge given to us by Jesus to be salt and light and have dazzled your community in so many ways, well done.

Enjoy a happy and successful summer term.

**Easter Blessings** 

Lisa and the DBE Team